
Liberty Bell PTA Meeting 

February 12, 2015 

 

Patti opened the meeting at 9:21am 

Budget 

Melinda gave update on our budget and described changes in the budget that need 

PTA vote, which included insurance increase for PTA and increase cost for 3rd 

grade field trip.  

Patti called a vote on increase for third grade field trip by $120. Passed. 

Patti called vote to increase amount for PTA insurance from $175 to $328. Passed. 

2015-2016 PTA Board 

Patti discussed procedures for board nominations and that there will be a 

nomination box in the office.  The notice is being worked on by Kyle and Melinda 

and parents will be seeing more information on this soon. 

LBSY (Liberty Bell Supports You) 

Patti brought up that this charity club will not happen without a chair. Cindy 

Calfone will be approached about chairing this committee.  

Family Fitness Night- February 20th/Used book sale 

Anne V spoke about used book sale.  There will be time allotted for kids to come 

during the school day.  

Kyle discussed details about FFN. There will be another flyer coming home to 

remind families about this event. 

Anne asked if we could have girl scouts table. This was approved by Mr. Hafner. 

Yearbook 

Trisha Hawk gave update.  Going great. 

Monsters Play- March 6 

There will be carnation sale to benefit PTA. Evelyn Kile will take on.  100 

carnations to be purchased.  

PSSA testing snacks 

Melinda says that is being taken care of. Kim Dum is overseeing.  



Art Show/ Bingo 

School is hosting this event.  Nothing we need to do at this point.  

Passport to the World 

Needs to be day D so we are waiting until the snow days stop to schedule this 

event. 

Iron Pigs Game 

Sponsored by all SL elementary schools.  Kyle gave an update. Sales are very 

good. More seats had to be purchased.  

Teacher Appreciation May 4-8 

Sign up genius will be available 

Spring Festival. May 15 

Angela gave update 

Will include Diorama contest, Ribbon cutting celebration for the new courtyard. 

Angela is working on letter for fresh market to donate food and person. 

Will need sweet treats donated by parents.  

Sunny has Hopewell spring fest information and is helping with baskets.   

We may ask classes to come up with their own themed basket.  

Inside Scoop spirit night 

This event will be June 2nd. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:15 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kyle Gangwere 

Laura Rush 

 

 


